Wednesday April 26, 2023

Tuesday April 25, 2023

Fishing Club will be after school today. They will be going on a fishing trip.

Engineering and coding club will be held after school until 4:15 on 4/28.

Wednesday April 19, 2023

There will be NO yearbook after school today.

Tuesday April 18, 2023

Little Aggies will be meeting tomorrow after school from 2:30 -3:15, Please have a ride available
at 315.

Remember we will be testing this week so please have a good breakfast and have your
chromebooks charged and ready to go each day.

4th Quarter interims will be going home with your student at the end of the day Friday April 21st.

Monday April 3, 2023

Welcome Back! Cookie Dough will be delivered to TMS this WEDNESDAY, 4/5/23. Any family that
sold cookie dough or cheesecake can pick up their order after the school buses leave the parking

lot (roughly 2:30pm).

Each student will have their order pre boxed. All you need to do is pick up the boxes with your

name on it (some students may have multiple boxes)




Your order will arrive frozen so a timely pick up is essential to ensure your order stays fresh.

| have a copy of everyone's order form and it will be taped to your box(es).

If there is a problem with picking up your order on Wednesday contact John Brinck ASAP... . ..

email is brinckj@talawanda.orqg

cell is 513-477-9503

Pick up times for Wednesday is 2:30 - 6:30pm

Wednesday March 22, 2023

Engineering and coding club will meet tomorrow from 3:15 - 4 :15 pm

Tuesday March 21, 2023

Builders Club will be meeting today.

Thursday March 16.2023

Engineering and Coding meets tonight- March 16, 2023. We are building and coding using Spike
Prime materials. Please let Mrs. Ruppert know if you will be attending via email or google
response. Our session ends at 4:15 pm

Tuesday March 14, 2023

Little Aggies will meet tomorrow after school Wednesday March 15 in room 107. Have a ride
here at 315.



Students Please check lost and found, ltems not claimed by Friday will be donated.

Tuesday March 7, 2023

BIT will be meeting during lunch today.

Monday March 6, 2023

Fishing Club is today after school please have a ride available by 415.

Thursday March 2, 2023

Math Club will be meeting today after school.

Tuesday February 28, 2023

Art Club will be meeting today after school.

Attention Student Council. Today’s meeting is canceled! Be sure to let parents know and
check your email.

Thursday February 23, 2023



Coding Club is Canceled for today after school.

Tuesday February 21, 2023

7th and 8th graders interested in Track. If you didn’t get an info packet at lunch, you need to pick
one up in the office and check your email. Optional conditioning starts NEXT Monday Feb. 27
and practice starts March 6. Paperwork should be turned into Mrs. Klenk in 305. Parent meeting
is Monday Feb 27 at 6:00 in the TMS cafeteria.

ATTENTION all student council members : Check your email for an important message from
Mrs. Jackson. There is a meeting after school today!

Thur Eebr 16, 202

Engineering and Coding Clubs are back again. Engineering Club starts tonight and goes until
4:15 pm. Students will meet in room 406. Permission slips may be picked up from Mrs. Ruppert
or Mr. Brock. Coding Club will start next week- MU Students are leading this club.

Wednesday February 15, 2023

Little Aggies will be meeting today after school in room 107 until 315, Please have a ride
available at that time.

All Orchestra students need to take your instruments home after school for the concert tonight at
THS.



Monday February 13, 2023

On Valentines Day,
Red hearts are what's in style
But Valentine grams and suckers
Are what makes people smile!

You heard that right.. You can make someone smile.
Today is your last day to purchase a Valentine Gram!
Look for the table at lunch. Make sure you know the tutorial teacher of the person you are
sending your gram to! All Valentine Grams will be delivered during tutorial tomorrow!
Happy Early Valentine's Day!!

TMS Student Council members, reminder there is NO meeting after school tomorrow. 2/14
However, if possible please see Mrs. Jackson during tutorial TODAY to help with the Valentine
Grams!

Fishing Club is tomorrow after school.

Thursday February 9, 2023

SWE Engineering will start on 2/16
Coding club will start on 2/23
Please see Mrs. Rupert or Mr. Brock for permission slips.

Tuesday February 7, 2023

Make someone’s day. Spread the love! Be the reason someone smiles. Valentine gram sales
start today! Look for the table set up during lunch to make you purchase. One dollar for 2 grams.
All grams will be delivered on Valentine's Day during tutorial. When purchasing your gram, make

sure that you know the tutorial teacher of the person you're sending your gram to.

Oh and if you are looking for a creative way to ask someone to the Valentine’s Day Dance on the
evening of February 24.. Send them a Valentine gRAM. How sweet is that?!



Friday February 3, 2023

Valentines Grams
Send a Valentine message to a friend
2 Valentines for $1
Sold during Lunch
Delivered on Valentines Day
Valentines Grams will be sold on February 8—13 and delivered on February 14th during tutorial. All
Valentine grams come with a heart shaped sucker.

Thursday February 2, 2023

Congratulations to the 7th Grade girls basketball team. They closed out an undefeated 15-0
season by crushing the Wildcats of Harrison last night, claiming the SWOC Championship.

Great job to the whole team.

Tuesday January 31, 2023

Art Club resumes today after school. We will meet in room 509.

Monday January 30, 2023

Polar Brrrave tomorrow will be our final after school meeting. Be prepared to run outside

Thursday January 26, 2023




Polar Brrrave will meet today after school in the commons.

Groovin for The Glen Helen Fundraiser Event
Let’s Dance Friday February 24th 6:30 - 8:30 PM in the TMS Gymnasium
S5 Presale tickets Or S$10 at the door.
*Bring Extra Cash
* Refreshments will be sold in the commons.

Wednesday January 18, 2023

Little Aggies will be meeting today after school until 3:15, Please have a ride available at 3:15.

Tuesday January 17, 2023

Attention Student Council! Check your email for important info. No meeting today.
Students, don't forget the girls last basketball game is Tonight! All students get in free and don’t
forget to wear your Hawaiian gear. Students CANNOT stay after school and they need rides to

pick them up at 7pm after the games.

Builder’s Club will meet after school today. Please have a ride ready at 4pm.

Thursday January 12, 2023

Don'’t forget to wear your Ll LULLE" gear tomorrow.

Tuesday January 10,2023



BIT will meet today during your lunch in room 102.

Builder’s Club members can pick up your T-shirt from Mrs. Macechko.

Wednesday, December 7, 2022
Do you like running? Do you need some motivation to get started? Join Polar Brrave right
after school in the Commons. We meet on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:15 to 4:15pm Be

sure to have aride. If you have questions, see Coach O.

Students: check out the lost and found! The pile is HUGE! Lots of coats and sweatshirts.
Any items not claimed by next Friday will be taken to Goodwill.

Tuesday, December 6, 2022

Late breaking news: the blankets are rolling in for the big tutorial contest that is going on right
now! We are hearing reports of one tutorial class that has already collected 12 blankets. That
is a tremendous act of kindness toward our Senior Citizens. They are going to LOVE all of the
generosity you are showing. And as you know, that generosity will win your class a pizza party
or a donut party next week. Just remember, all blankets must be turned in by December 14!
Thanks to all that have participated thus far!

And don’t forget about that card campaign. If you can’t bring in a blanket, hand-written holiday
cards are sure to put a smile on the faces of those nursing home residents. A big huge THANK
YOU to Mrs. Waite who brought in a full bag of donated greeting cards.

The wrestling team traveled to Valley View this past weekend for their first tournament of the
year. The team takes on Harrison & Lakota East on Thursday here at TMS, then travels to

Eaton on Saturday.

TMS Girls Basketball: 8th grade girls played Pleasant Run this past weekend and won the
game with a score of 33-21.

Monday. December 5, 2022



Builder’s Club will meet tomorrow (Tuesday) after school. Please have a ride at 4pm.

Attention all Student Council members, please check your email for an important announcement
about this week’s meeting!!

The student advisory council will NOT MEET TODAY because Ms. Aerni is out. Hopefully we
can meet later this week.

Thursday December 1, 2022

Hey TMS! Have you heard about the tutorial contest that is going on right now? Tis the spirit of
giving and the class who gives the most, will also receive. All you have to do is bring in brand
new blankets for our local senior citizens and your tutorial could win a pizza or donut party. This
simple act of kindness will be sure to warm the hearts of all the nursing home residents. Please
consider donating.

Cant bring in a blanket? How about participating in our card campaign. Create as many cards as
possible for a chance to win a $25 gift card to the place of your choice. See your tutorial google
classroom for more details and about events.

All blankets and cards are due by December 14th.

Polar Brave be sure to change right after school and be ready to run by 3:15, be sure to have a
ride available by 4:15.

Wednesday november 30, 2022

All members of BIT can report to room 102 during your lunch.

T November 29, 2022

Have you heard about the Tutorial Contest that is going on right now? Tis the Spirit of giving
and the class who gives the most, will also receive. All you have to do is bring in brand-new
blankets for our local senior citizens and your tutorial could win a pizza or donut party. This



simple act of kindness will be sure to warm the hearts of all the nursing home residents. Please
consider donating.

Can’t bring in a blanket? How about participating in our card campaign. Create as many cards
as possible for a chance to win a $25 gift card to the place of your choice! See your tutorial
google classroom for details about both events.

Attention Student Council Members:

Today’s meeting has been canceled. Please let your ride know. Sorry for the inconvenience.
We will meet next week!

Polar Brrrave Running club will begin today after school! All grades and running abilities are
welcome to attend. Please meet in the Commons dressed and ready to run by 3:15pm. If you
have questions, please talk to Coach O.

This week, and for the rest several, Second Step lessons are focusing on bullying and
harassment. Be on the look out for unkind behavior, and consider whether it is bullying or

harassment.

Remember, if you need help or want to talk, we have school counselors, principals and a
building full of safe adults you can trust.

The 7th Grade boys took a tough loss at Madison last night.

The 8th grade boys held off a late chagrge by Madison to win by 4. TMS made 5 out of 6 free
throws to ice the win!

The boys play at Preble Shawnee on Thursday.

7th grade girls won a hard-fought game 24-20. It was a truly team effort with everyone
contributing to the win.

8th grade girls lost a hard-fought game last night at home to Madison.

Monday, November 28, 2022

Do you like running but need some motivation to run when it's cold? Come join the Polar
BRRRRave Running Club. This is open to 6th, 7th and 8th graders. We will meet on Tuesdays
and Thursdays starting this week in the Commons from 3:15 to 4:15pm. Be sure you have a
ride! If you have questions, contact Coach O.



We still need concession stand workers for tonight’s girls basketball game. Please see Ms.
Aerni ASAP if you can work concessions from 4:45 to 7:30pm.

TMS Student Council would like to thank everyone who attended the Feed the Needed Slam
Jam and to all who brought in canned goods to feed the needy. The winner of the contact with a
VERY late surprising haul was....the 8th grade!! Congratulations, you have earned your
bragging rights and set the bar high for the rest of the school.

Which brings us to the next competition: This time the prize will be a pizza party or a donut
party for the TUTORIAL class who can collect the most brand new, unused blankets for our
senior citizens. The Student Council will be delivering blankets to the nursing home in Oxford
and need your help collecting them. Bring in all donations to your tutorial for a chance to win
that party.

Can’t bring a blanket? How about participating in our card campaign. Create as many cards
as possible for a chance to win a $25 gift card to the place of your choice! See your tutorial
google classroom for details about both events. Please consider helping!

Friday November 18, 2022

Today is the day! The Feed the Needy Slam Jam is today after school from 3:05 - 4:15.
Please have a ride available at 4:15.

Wednesday November 16,2022

Little Aggies meet today after school in room 107 from 2:30 - 3:15. Please have a ride available
at 3:15.

Tuesday November 15, 2022



Builder’s Club meets today after school in room 102 from 3:05- 4:00, Please have a ride
available at 4.

Little Aggies are Meeting tomorrow November 16, 2022 from 2:30-3:15 in the cafeteria. Please
have a ride available at 3:15.

Monday November 14, 2022

Today is the day TMS!!! Tickets to the “ Feed the Needy Slam Jam” are now on sale during
lunch all week. Each ticket is $5 or just $3 if you bring in 2 canned goods to help our local
families. And to make things more interesting, let’s have friendly competition to see which grade
level can bring in the most canned goods. The Slam Jam will feature a DJ, concessions, open
gym and hang out space in the commons. You must have a ride available at 4:15!See you there!

Attention TMS student council members. There is a meeting after school tomorrow.Check your
email for more information.

Builders Club will meet tomorrow Tuesday 11/15 after school in room 102. Please have a ride
ready at 4:00 pm.

Wednesday November 9, 2022

If any Builders Club members have a permission slip for the Empty bowl, Please bring your form
to the main office.

B.I.T will meet in room 102 during lunch today!

Monday November 7, 2022



FCCLA:Future Leaders will have their first meeting after school on November 9th until 3:15. We
will meet you in the cafeteria. We can't wait to see you there.

Thursday November 3, 2022

After school Engineering/ Coding Club will meet in room 406 after school until 4:15, Please have
a ride available.

T November 1, 2022

Attention all student council members-there is a meeting after school today, to prepare for the
next BIG event! Make sure you have a ride ready at 4 pm

Thur r 27, 2022

The Builders Club is doing an Annual Food Drive! Why? To benefit TOPSS (our local food
pantry) And YOU are encouraged to donate. What to donate? I'll tell you!

*Pop top soups
*Canned green beans
*Canned corn
*Peanut Butter
*Telly
*Toothbrushes
*Toothpaste
*Liquid hand soap

Bring all items to the TMS cafeteria before November 4th.

Hey TMS, What’s better than dressing up for Halloween? Dressing up for Bengls on
Halloween!!! On Monday October 31st show your Halloween or Bengals spirit by decking out in



orange and black. Get creative, have fun, and go all out!! Just a reminder this is not a costume
day, no masks or other disruptive attire. GO BEENGALS!!!

Attention all TMS Students, listen up..The next Big school event is coming soon and you
do not want to miss it. The Feed the Needy Slam Jam is back!! Mark your calendars,
Friday, November 18th from 3:05 - 4:15 there will be an after school dance. This event is
open to the entire school and will feature a DJ, dancing, food, hangout space and open
and organized gymnasium games. More details to come.

Tuesday October 25, 2022

Attention all Builders Club members- Please check your google classroom for all the
assignments for the food drive. We need your help, we will meet in the cafeteria during tutorial
on Wednesday.

Monday October 24, 2022

Thank you to everyone who came to the Fall Festival. It was a huge success and raised a lot of
money for the school clubs. We hope you all had a lot of fun! Winners of the matching and
scavenger hunt booth will be announced later this week! Thanks again to you all!!

The top 7 girls and boys cross country runners competed at Fortress Obetz in Columbus for the
state meet.

Friday October 21, 2022

Today is the day! The Fall Festival is FINALLY here! It is the last day to pre- purchase tickets at
lunch. Additional tickets can be purchased at the festival if you run out. | repeat you CAN
purchase additional tickets at the festival, But beware of long lines.

The festival begins at 3:05 and ends at 4:30 YOU MUST HAVE A RIDE AVAILABLE AT THAT TIME!



Don't forget to save money for your Kona Ice purchase. You must have cash. No tickets
accepted for Kona!

See you at the festival!!! And once again make sure you have a ride @ 4:30
As a continuation of Spark week, we have speakers coming to TMS during tutorials next week to
share about their sparks in a variety of areas. Check out the list of speakers on the main office
windows today and tomorrow at lunch, and look for a sign up form in tutorial to be able to sign up

to listen to a speaker.

The speakers will be talking next Monday and Thursday during tutorial time. You will have to
sign up in advance if you would like to attend.

Thursday October 20, 2022

Any girl who is planning to participate in the Powder Puff Football game at the Fall Festival
needs to verify your spot & payment, please see Mrs. Klenk in room 305.

Wedn r19,2022
Anyone interested in trying out for 7th or 8th grade basketball cheerleading please check your
email for more information.

Little Aggies will meet today after school until 315. We will meet in the cafeteria.

T r18, 2022

HEY TMS..It’s ticket sale day!!! The Fall Festival is this Friday and tickets go on sale today at
lunch. Ticket orders will be recorded on a google form. All pre-purchased tickets will be delivered
during your tutorial on Friday. Be sure to check out the menu of activities so you will know how
many tickets to purchase. The cost is $5 for 10 tickets.



Want to play in the Powder Puff Game? Sign up on the google form on your tutorial google
classroom and give your $2 to Mrs. Klenk.

The Fall Festival ends at 4:30. Be sure you have a ride available at this time!
And don’t forget Kona Ice will be here. You will need cash for Kona. All other booths only take
tickets.

Builders Club meets today! Come to room 102 after school. Please have a ride ready to pick you
up at 4pm.

Monday October 17, 2022

Saturday the boys and girls cross country teams competed at Ross Racing for a SWOC
Championship.The boys brought home the championship. The top 8 boys will be traveling to
Columbus this Saturday to run at the state meet.

The girls ran strong being SWOC runner ups. The top 8 girls will also travel to Columbus this
Saturday to run at the state meet.

The 7th grade volleyball team made short work of Pleasant Run 25-7 and 25-9 to set up a third
match with Ross. Lose and go home and win for the privilege to play undefeated Harrison. We
took the first set 25-15, only to let down and lose set 2 21-25. We came out inspired and ran
away with a 25-19 Victory with Harrison waiting for us. The first set didn’t start well but we fought
back to tie that set, only to lose 23-25. We came out inspired in the second set and jumped out
into a big lead. We held the Wildcats off but they tied us at 23 and eventually won 24-26.
The 8th grade volleyball team ended their season this weekend at the SWOC tournament. The
team played and defeated Mt. Healthy in the first round but came up short with a loss to Ross in
the second round.The girls had a terrific season this year!

Thursday October 13,2022

To all the 7th and 8th grade girls interested in playing basketball. Friday’s open gym has been
rescheduled to today from 5:30 to 7pm. Again There is NO open gym on Friday.



The TMS Brave football team lost the last game of the season in a very hard fight against Mt.
Healthy last night. The coaches would like to thank all the players for a fun season.

We are getting closer and closer to the second annual Fall Festival and this year is bigger and
better. Here’s a quick list of what can be found at this years festival.
*Games
*Demos
*Prices
*Food
*Goodies
*Kona Ice
*Powder Puff Football
*Music
*Tug of War
*Info booths
*Live action
*Crafts
*And more

Booth tickets go on sale next week, starting on Tuesday. Tickets will cost $5 for 10 tickets. You

can purchase as many tickets as you need! And don’t forget the Powder Puff Football sign up is
on your tutorial google classroom! Money is collected by Mrs. Klenk.

Wednesday October 12, 2022

Anyone interested in trying out for 7th or 8th grade basketball cheerleading please check your
email for more information.

All members of BIT are invited to come to room 102 during your lunch. See you today!

Tuesday October 11, 2022



The 8th grade girls Volleyball team crushed the Owils in 2 sets. Both teams compete in the
SWOC tournament this weekend to close out their season.

Monday October 10, 2022

By now you have heard.
By now you know.
The Fall Festival is approaching,
And you all must go!
There will be much to see
And lots to do,
Game booths, prizes,
And Kona Ice too.
Save the date,
Come see what it’'s about!
On October 21,
When school lets out!

Booth tickets will go on sale during lunch starting Tuesday next week.Tickets will cost $5 for 10
tickets. You can purchase as many tickets as you need! A more detailed list of booths is coming
soon.

Football season is upon us and we can’t think of anything better that goes with Fall
Festivals.Want to play in the second Annual All Girls Powder Puff Football game? Go sign up,
look for the google form on your tutorial google classroom. Sign up costs $2. All money will be

collected by Mrs.Klenk.

Friday October 7, 2022

Several board at school members will be participating in the Cincinnati Chess Series beginning
this Saturday. If you happen to know one of them is playing chess this weekend, tell them to play
their best!



The 8th grade volleyball team played their last game of the season last night. The team stomped
Monroe in two sets. The team played really well together.They play their final regular season
game Monday at Mt. Healthy.

The 7th grade volleyball defeated Monroe in two straight sets 25-15, 25-23.

Thursday October 6, 2022

The 8th grade Volleyball team crushed the Edgewood Cougars last night in two sets. The team

played well together so there are no individual shout outs.It was a great team Win.The girls play

their final home game tonight VS Monroe at 5:30. All students get in free tonight, but you must
go home after school and come back for the game.

The 7th grade volleyball swept Edgewood in two sets, the first set was 25-23. We had to fight
back in set 2 25-20.

The 7th grade Football team lost to Ross last night.

The 8th grade Football team lost a very hard fought game against Ross also. The Brave finish
their season at Mt. Healthy next week.

Tuesday October 4, 2022

7th grade lost to Harrison 7 -25 and 13- 25.
The 8th grade Volleyball team lost to Harrison last night in two sets.
The team battles Edgewood Wednesday the 5th at home and Monroe Thursday at home. This
will be the 8th graders FINAL home game.

Monday October 3, 2022



This Thursday October 6th is our last home Volleyball game. To support our team we are going
to have a BINKBOUE on Thursday. Pink is the color for breast cancer awareness as well as the
month of October. Wear your BEST PINK on Thursday to support the Volleyball team. All
students may get into the game for free on Thursday 10/6, But you may not stay after school
for the game. You must leave and return for the game at 5pm.

Attention all table top and role playing gamers!

Looking for a place to try out a new board game- or maybe try your hand at a Magic The
Gathering or D and D? TMS has a new gamers club that will meet twice a month after school.
Pick up information in the main office or with one of the two advisors, Mrs. Case or Mrs. Vu. First
meeting is on October 11th. You must have a ride able to pick you up at 4:15.

Friday September 30, 2022

Attention! Attention! Have you heard about the Fall Festival? Well mark your calendars
because on October 21st there will be a fall festival here at TMS from 3:05 to 4:30. Look for
flyers and posters next week! Want to run a booth and make some cash for your club or tutorial?
Talk to your club advisor, coach or teacher to see what you can do to set up a booth at the
festival. We look forward to having you there!

TMS and THS families and athletes- WE NEED YOU!!

We want to pack the stands this Sunday, having our TMS and THS athletes in attendance would
also boost our kids with confidence. With that said, the TBFA Board has decided that ALL
TMS.THS athletes will get into the game for free. We ask that they wear their jerseys, camp
shirts. We also ask them to bring the noise! Anything that makes noise bring it. Edgewood will
be there with their cowbells and we need to rock the stadium when our teams are on Defense.

Here are the games time:
GCYFL Games of the week
K1 Cougars @ TBFA

6th Grade Cougars @TBFA
Sunday 10/2

K1 Edgewood@ TBFA 10:00
2 Edgewood @ TBFA 11:20



3 Edgewood @ TBFA12:40
4 Edgewood @ TBFA 2:00
5 Edgewood @ TBFA 3:20
6 Edgewood @ TBFA 4:40

These boys and girls have worked so hard all season and we hope you all can come out and
support our future BRAVE!!!

Wedn mber 28, 2022

Engineering/Coding After School Program- If you are interested in engineering or coding
activities, these two groups will be meeting starting in October. We will be doing STEM activities
on October 6th and November 3rd from 3:15 - 4:14.

Girls who code will be meeting on Thursdays starting October 13th. Come and learn computer
skills with Miami University science students.

See Mr. Brock or Mrs. Ruppert for permission slips.

Tuesday September 27, 2022

Hey TMS.... Student council is looking for suggestions and ideas. If you have an idea about an
event or activity that you would love to see here at tms, fill out the suggestion form at lunch and
drop it into the suggestion box on the stage. Right now we are especially interested in hearing
your great ideas for a booth at the upcoming October 21st Fall Festival! All suggestions and
ideas will be read once a week at our meetings. We look forward to hearing from you.

Monday September 26, 2022



The 8th grade Volleyball team played in a quad tournament over the weekend. The team started
the tournament with a lotto Eaton but then ended up with a Win over National Trail.

The 7th grade Volleyball team coasted through both matches of the quad conference
Tournament. Eaton gave us a scare in the second set of the first match, but then came back with
a win 26-24. FF Creekside came out strong to start the first set of the finale but we shut them
down 25-15, 25-19. Great job Girls.

We still need Spirit Club members to work Today’s Volleyball game at home and the last home
football game on Wednesday. See Mrs. Aerni ASAP if you would like to work at these games.
All Spirit Club members need to check their google classroom and complete the google form
for our THEME DAY for the last home football game on Wednesday. We will announce the
winning theme today at the end of the day! We will also be allowing all students to get into the
game for free if we have enough participation in the theme day.

Thursday September 22, 2022

The 8th grade Volleyball team beat Mt. Healthy in two sets. It was an all around team WIN. The
girls play again on Monday the 26th.

Calling all actors and actresses. THS is holding auditions for the “Best Christmas Pageant
Ever” this week. This play follows the outrageous shenanigans of the herdman siblings (a.k.a the
worst kids in history of the world) These siblings take over the annual Christmas pageant in a
hilarious and heartwarming tale. Auditions for the various parts of the play are being held This
Thursday, Friday and Saturday from 3:00 - 5:30. If you want to audition and can’t make it please
email Mrs. Mortimer. Done have her email? See Ms. Fryer in room 505.

Tuesday September 20.2022

The 7th grade Volleyball team overcame a sluggish start to a defeat against Edgewood 22-25.



The 8th grade Volleyball team won a close game against Edgewood last night. An all around
great team win where they communicated and used their skills to make sure they took home a
WIN.

Monday September 19, 2022

Saturday the boys and girls cross country teams ran in Eaton. The girls team came home with
3rd place and the boys with 4th. Everyone did a great job.

TMS Builders Club will meet on Tuesday after school until 4pm in room 102. Anyone is welcome
to join. Please have a ride ready to pick you up at 4.

Any student interested in learning about the Brave Initiative Team, please come to room 102
during your tutorial, Hope to see you Wednesday.

All TMS students and families There will be the first Little Aggies meeting after school on
Wednesday September 21st. The meeting will be held in room 109 and it will be from 2:30- 3:15.

The club is free to join and the FFA students look forward to seeing you.

Please note that TMS’ lunch menu has been changed. These changes have been noted on the
menu that is posted online.

Friday September 16, 2022

Students interested in the Little Aggies: There will be our first Little Aggies meeting after school
next Wednesday, 9/21 from 2:30pm to 3:15pm in Room 109. The club is free to join and the
high school FFA students look forward to seeing you!!

The auditions for the high school’s drama club performance of “The Best Christmas Pageant
Ever” have been rescheduled. The auditions will be held next Thursday and Friday, that’s
September 22nd and 23rd from 3 to 5, and again on Saturday September 24th from 3 to 5:30.
Auditions will be at the High School’s performing arts center.



After school bowling has changed to an after school Bowling Club The start date is Wednesday
September 21st right after school until 4:15pm. The price is now $ 5 each week. Pre-registration
is required!!! Please pick up a flier in the Main office for more details.

Thursday September 15, 2022

STUDENTS-

ANYONE INTERESTED IN AUDITIONING FOR THE HIGH SCHOOL'S PLAY “THE BEST
CHRISTMAS PAGEANT EVER”-- THE AUDITIONS HAVE BEEN RESCHEDULED. THEY WILL
NOT HAPPEN TONIGHT OR TOMORROW NIGHT.

AGAIN- THE AUDITIONS WILL BE RESCHEDULED
LISTEN TO ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR MORE INFORMATION
Both 7th and 8th grade football teams lost to Harrison last night.

6th grader’s don't forget you can still purchase dance tickets during your lunch.
The 6th grade Welcome dance is this Friday.

Wednesday September 14, 2022

Attention all 6th Graders Dance tickets are still available all week during lunch. The dance is this
Friday.
Do you like taking pictures? Do you enjoy going to school events? Would you like to put together
memories from your 2022-2023 school year? Are you creative?
Yearbook might be the club for you!

We will meet during tutorial and occasionally after school, you may be asked to attend sporting
events and various other events to take pictures. There will be deadlines to meet and high
expectations. TEAMWORK IS A MUST!

See Mrs. Eason in the front office for more information.



Tuesday September 13, 2022

The 7th Grade volleyball team fell short to Ross in 3 sets 22-25,25-16,10-25.
The 8th grade volleyball team fell short to Ross last night in 2 hard fought sets, the girls are
home again on Wednesday and play Harrison, Come cheer them on.

Monday September 12, 2022

Attention Student council: As a reminder, there is a meeting after school tomorrow. Check your
email for more details.

Friday September 9, 2022

Attention all sixth graders : Next Friday is the Sixth grade welcome dance. The dance will be
held after school until 4:15. See the flier in your science google classroom for more details.
Tickets are $5 and will go on sale during your lunch period starting on Tuesday 9/13.

Wednesday September 8, 2022

Last night the 8th grade team took on Pleasant Run and won in 2 sets.The girls play two home
games next week against Ross.

Also a BIG shout out to the awesome concessions team.

Tuesday, September 7, 2022

Hey TMS, are you Board at School ? |t is a chess club — get it? Consider playing chess at
lunch this year as a part of this club. We will teach you (no experience necessary!), keep some
stats (for the competitive folk), and have fun. Sign up sheets at lunch. Space is limited (we
have 4-6 boards). Games to be played on the cafeteria stage or at other tables in the
Commons. Tutorial meetings every so often for other opportunities.



Any Spirit Club members who have turned in their permission slips may sign up in Mrs. Aerni’s
office for upcoming sporting events. You can come into the office to sign up during lunch or
tutorial. We need 8 students for this Wednesday’s home football game and 12 for next week’s
volleyball games. Please grab a permission slip from the main office if you'd like to join the club.
We will hold another brief meeting in the next few weeks but you can start working at the
sporting events now!

Children’s Fishing Derby
Saturday, September 10, 2022
10am to Noon
Izaak Walton League
450 Beissinger Road, Hamilton, Ohio 415013

Monday, September 6, 2022

Congratulations to all newly-elected Student Council members!! All elected members need to
be sure to check email for more information. The first meeting will be next Tuesday, September
13 in room 107. Also, all candidates need to be sure to take down all posters today!

Any Spirit Club members who have turned in their permission slips may sign up in Mrs. Aerni’s
office for upcoming sporting events. You can come into the office to sign up during lunch or
tutorial. We need 8 students for this Wednesday’s home football game and 12 for next week’s
volleyball games. Please grab a permission slip from the main office if you'd like to join the club.
We will hold another brief meeting in the next few weeks but you can start working at the
sporting events now!

All 7th & 8th grade fall athletes: Today is fall sports picture day. If you forgot your uniform, you
need to make a call and get it here!

Also, if you need a new picture form, you can see Coach Dutze in Room 507 or Mrs. Klenk in
Room 305.

Hey TMS, are you Board at School ? It is a chess club — get it? Consider playing chess at
lunch this year as a part of this club. We will teach you (no experience necessary!), keep some
stats (for the competitive folk), and have fun. Sign up sheets at lunch. Space is limited (we



have 4-6 boards). Games to be played on the cafeteria stage or at other tables in the
Commons. Tutorial meetings every so often for other opportunities.

Congratulations to the new TMS Peer Mediators! Please check your email TODAY for
information about upcoming training!

Fishing club Info/Registration Meeting on 9/7/22 during TUTORIAL in the cafeteria.
This week on Thursday 9/8 and Friday 9/9 we will be starting vision screenings. We will be

calling 7th grade students down by last name throughout the day to the media center. If you
have any questions please call Mrs. Sanders, TMS’ nurse at 513.273.3314.

Thursday, September 1, 2022
Hey TMS, are you Board at School ? |t is a chess club — get it? Consider playing chess at
lunch this year as a part of this club. We will teach you (no experience necessary!), keep some
stats (for the competitive folk), and have fun. Sign up sheets at lunch. Space is limited (we
have 4-6 boards). Games to be played on the cafeteria stage or at other tables in the
Commons. Tutorial meetings every so often for other opportunities.

The 7th grade football team lost a hard-fought game to Madison last night. Once again, the
defense played well!

The 8th grade football team lost a tough game to Madison. The team fought to the end but
could not catch a speedy Madison team.

Both teams are at home next Wednesday against Oak Hills.

The 7th grade volleyball team made short work of the Madison Mohawks last night, winning
25-10, 25-15.

The 8th grade team blew past Madison last evening too!

The team plays again next Wednesday at Pleasant Run.



IT'S ELECTION DAY!!! Student Council election ballots will be shared with you today during
tutorial!l Choose the best candidates for the job! Good luck!!

7th & 8th Grade: Peer mediator applications are due today!! Pick one up and turn it into the
office or outside Room 207. If you applied or you are already a mediator, check your email on

Tuesday next week.

No school tomorrow or Monday! Have a great weekend!!!

Wednesday, Auqust 31, 2022

Keep the Student Council posters coming!! Hey TMS, keep an eye out in your hallway as
election posters are plastered everywhere! This Thursday during tutorial, you will cast your
votes! Good luck to all candidates!

Tomorrow morning is picture day! Be sure to bring your packet tomorrow or have your parent
order online.

Peer Mediator applications are due tomorrow! Pick one up and turn it in the office or outside
room 207.

Tuesday, August 30, 2022

7th & 8th Graders: It's not too late to apply to become a peer mediator, but soon it will be!
Applications are in the office and outside Room 207. Turn them in by Thursday either in the
office or outside Room 207.

The 8th grade volleyball team defeated Valley View in two hard-fought sets las tonight behind
some incredible serving and digs! Offense was great as well! The girls play at home again on
Wednesday against Madison at S5pm.

Monday Aug 29, 2022

Saturday our boys and girls cross country teams raced at home. Both teams brought home 2nd
place. Great job to both teams.



7th and 8th graders Don't forget that peer mediator applications are due to Mrs. Jewett by
Thursday this week. Pick up an application up in the office or outside the door of room 207.

Attention all student council candidates, Today begins election week. You may begin hanging
posters in your hallway only. Elections will take place during your tutorial on Thursday by a
google form ballot. All candidates received an email on Friday. Check that out for more info.

Friday, Aug 26, 2022

Attention all TMS Students who have school spirit. We're starting a new club called TMS SPIRIT
CLUB. This club is open to all TMS students. You will be able to plan pep rallies, work at
sporting events, get in free to all sporting events, plan spirit weeks, and come up with theme
nights for our teams. If you like watching sports or just want to share your school spirit, please
join us Wednesday during tutorial.

Thursday,Auq 25, 2022

Attention all Student Council Candidates: Time is running out to submit your Student Council
packet. All paperwork must be in by TOMORROW! No exceptions! If you have any questions
about what student council is or how to fill out the packet, please see Mrs. Jackson in room 107.

Attention all TMS students who have SCHOOL SPIRIT! We're starting a new club called TMS
SPIRIT CLUB. This club is open to any TMS students and will be able to plan pep rallis, work at
sporting events, get in free to all sporting events, plan spirit weeks and come up with theme
nights for our teams. If you like watching sports or just want to share your school spirit, please
plan to join us Monday, 8/29, after school. If you can’t stay after school, sign up at lunch with
Mrs. Aerni on Monday.

The 7th grade football team opened the season with a hard fought loss to Eaton. The defense
played very well only giving up 2 scores.

The 8th grade Football team is 1 and 0 with a dominant win over the Eaton Eagles. The defense
shut the Eagles down giving up only one score. Way to go!!



Attention 7th and 8th graders: Are you a problem solver? Are you someone other students can
talk to and trust? Do you have good judgment? Do you like to help others?

If you feel you have these qualities, stop by the office or room 207 and pick up an application to
become a peer mediator. Training for peer mediation will begin the week of September 12th and
will take place during your tutorial one day a week. No after school meeting time is required, so
if you are already involved in sports or clubs, don’t worry that becoming a mediator will keep you
from your other activities.

Applications should be turned in to the office or Mrs. Jewett before September 1st.

Students, if you are planning to attend a TMS athletic event, you must purchase your tickets
online. Single game tickets are 5.00 each, or you can purchase a TMS all sports pass, that will
get you into each game all year.

Wednesday August 24 2022

7th grade volleyball team defeated Shawnee Arrows 25-4, 25-1. Overall it was a great team win
for both teams. The girls will be back in action on Thursday at Milford.

Students, if you are planning to attend a TMS athletic event, you must purchase your tickets
online. Single game tickets are 5.00 each, or you can purchase a TMS all sports pass, that will
get you into each game all year.

Calling all party planners.. Student council needs you! We have so much to plan and are looking
for strong, creative leaders for the job. Here are some upcoming events for the school year that
you could be apart of:

6th Grade Welcome Dance

Fall Festival

Holiday dance

Senior Citizen Luncheon

Holiday Door Decoration Contest

Valentines Grams

Teacher Appreciation Week

And the biggest one of all...The 8th grade Dance



If you are interested in running for grade level rep or 8th grade office, pick up an informational
packet in the front office. Complete all sections and return to Mrs. Jackson, in room 107 by this
Friday. You must turn in everything by Friday.



